
  

 

 

 

Important Dates Ahead 
May 12 & 13 ~ Teddy Bear Picnic 

May 14 ~ Open House  

May 20 ~ Family Fun Night 

May 30 ~ Memorial Day – CLOSED 

June 2 & 3 ~ Last Days of School 

Tuition for May… is due by 
Friday, May 6.  No payments are due for June.  

Teddy Bear Picnic  
All preschool students in the Bears & Hearts 

classes are invited to our Annual Teddy Bear 
Picnic.  It will be held on Thurs., May 12 & Fri., 
May 13 in class.  Please bring a favorite stuffed 
animal to school that day, and parents, please look 
out for sign-ups to bring snacks soon.     

OPEN HOUSE 
Open House for new families is on Saturday, 

May 14th from 9:00 to 11:00 am to register for the 
next school year.  Let your friends and family 
know that we still have a few openings, but we’re 
filling up quickly.  The news is… WE DO TWO’S! 
~ We are now accepting 2-year-olds and children 
in diapers and pull-ups.  Please help us spread the 
word! 

Summer School 
We have a few spots left in our Summer School 

Program!  Sign up soon before we fill up. 
Days: Tuesday ~ Wednesday ~ Thursday 
Time:  8:45 ~ 11:45 am 
Dates: June 14-16, June 21-23 & June 28-30 
Tuition: $350 (due June 1st) 

 
 

Family Fun Night 
We hope you can all make it to our annual 

Family Fun Night on Friday, May 20 from 5:15 to 
7:00 pm!   

Please drop off your children in the Church by 
5:15 that evening, and proceed to the lawn to find 
your picnic spot.  Our end-of-the-year 
performance begins at 5:30 pm.  All parents, 
siblings & grandparents are welcome to watch our 
adorable preschoolers sing their hearts out and 
enjoy a family picnic afterwards.  

Please bring a potluck dessert that’s easy to 
share, such as cookies, brownies, etc.  Teachers 
will provide carnival games for the children to 
enjoy.  

Vacation Bible School 
Vacation Bible School (VBS) through our 

church, the Church of the Resurrection, is now 
registering interested students for this week-long 
summer program.  Applications and sign-ups are 
available by our front door.  

VBS will be held Monday – Friday, July 11-16, 
9:00 am to 12:00 pm. 

Did you know that… 
 Diana’s Summer Office Hours are 

Mondays, 8-11 am.  Please email me at 
preschoolpeterpan@gmail.com or call me at 
685-2275 if you have any questions. 
 

 Orientation for returning students will be 
on Thur., Sept 1 and Fri., Sept 2 from 9:00 
to 11:00 am.  This is your chance to meet 
your child’s teacher and see which class 
he/she is in before the first day of school!  
More details to come via email in August. 
 

 First Day of School ~ Tues., Sept. 6th, 2016.   

mailto:preschoolpeterpan@gmail.com


And finally, a few words from Diana… 

Thank You!!! 

We want to thank all of you from the bottom of our hearts for a terrific school 
year!  Your kind and generous donations provided for a well-stocked school year, and 
the children really enjoyed your donated snacks. 

We have received such wonderful love and support from so many of you this 
year.  Your kind words of appreciation for our school and the work that our teachers do 
with your children mean so much to all of us.  It takes a village to do what we do 
together and we’re so glad to be partners in your children’s education and growth.  
Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your darling angels and letting us watch 
them shine and grow each and every day.   

Best of luck to our Preschool graduates and families who are moving on.  Enjoy 
your summer, stay in touch and we can’t wait to see our returning and new families in 
the fall! 

 

With Much Love & Gratitude, 

Diana Millitello, Jennifer Luedtke, Armida Marshall, Traci Olson, Sophia Ortiz & Maria 
Zaragoza.  


